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Amsterdam, 20 September 2012 

 

Interim Squeeze-out Dividend for NWR NV shareholders 

New World Resources N.V. (‘NWR NV’ or the ’Company’) announces that the Board of 
Directors of NWR NV has proposed an interim squeeze-out dividend of EUR 0.01 per 
share, which will be paid to A shareholders of the Company on 5 October 2012. The 
purpose of the dividend is to fund the squeeze-out price to be paid by New World 
Resources Plc to the remaining A shareholders of the Company (for details, please see 
today’s joint announcement of New World Resources Plc and the Company). 

Subject to various exceptions and exemptions, shareholders are generally subject to Dutch 
dividend withholding tax at the rate of 15% on dividends distributed, which the Company is 
required to withhold and account for to the Dutch tax authorities. Shareholders should 
consult their own tax advisers as to their particular tax consequences for receiving 
dividends from NWR NV. 

The dividend for NWR NV is declared in Euros.  

The timetable with respect to the interim squeeze-out dividend will be: 

Record date (record time is close of market)   27 September 2012 

Payment date        5 October 2012 

 

The total amount of the interim squeeze-out dividend will be EUR 2,646,987.15, while the 
total number of shares amounts to 264,689,715 A shares. 

 

Further details regarding dividend payments are available on NWR’s website 
(www.newworldresources.eu) or at the Company’s registrars. 

 
- Ends - 

 
 
For further information: 
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Email: ir@nwrgroup.eu    Email: pr@nwrgroup.eu 
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